
TOWN OF WARREN 
ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
REGULAR MEETING AGENDA 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 28, 2018 – 7:30PM 
WARREN TOWN HALL – 50 CEMETERY ROAD 

 
 
 
The February 28, 2018 regular meeting of the Zoning Board of Appeals has been 
CANCELLED. 
 
The public hearing in the matter of Susan Columbia & Jim Farmer, 55 Rabbit Hill 
Road – Request for Variance of Section 6.2 and 6.4 of the Town of Warren Zoning 
Regulations to Construct Addition to Single Family Dwelling in the Side Yard 
Setback has been postponed at the applicant’s request and will be heard at the 
Wednesday, March 28, 2018 regular meeting at 7:30PM in the Downstairs 
Conference Room at Town Hall, 50 Cemetery Road. 
 
Please contact the Land Use Office at landuse@warrenct.org or 860-868-7881 x 117 
with any questions. 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
 
 
Stacey M. Sefcik, CZEO 
Zoning Enforcement Officer 

mailto:landuse@warrenct.org

